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OWLS CLASS NEWSLETTER - SPRING TERM 2023

Thursday, 05/01/2023

To Parents of: 15:0C

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Owls Class Newsletter ~ Spring Term 2023

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year!

We hope you all had a lovely break and managed to enjoy the Christmas and New Year festivities. We have
a fun filled term ahead of us with lots of lovely activities planned for the children including a trip to Rosemoor
later in the term.

This term we will be focusing on the weather and seasons mixed in with sharing some well-known stories
and books by some of our favourite authors. It would be helpful if your child could bring a pair of
wellington boots into school this term to hang on their peg. This allows us to be able to explore our
lovely grounds and get out in all weathers without getting wet feet! Please also ensure your child has a
spare set of clothes in school at all times in case of little accidents or over exuberant play in our
outdoor areas! These can be kept at school and hung on their pegs and we will always let you know if we
have had to use them. Could we also ask you to check that all jumpers, fleeces, drink bottles and lunchboxes
etc are clearly named.

We will be having PE on Wednesdays and Thursdays this term instead of Tuesdays so please ensure that your
child comes to school in appropriate PE kit including trainers on these days.

We will be focusing on developing our writing this term and would welcome any support you can give your
child at home such as encouraging them to help you write items on a shopping list, writing birthday cards or
thank you notes, or writing post it notes for things to remember etc.

Please don’t forget to let us know in your child’s reading record book if you hear them read at home. They
are always so proud to tell us they have read books at home and love to talk about different stories they
have shared.

As per last term we will continue to have our weekly show and tell sessions. These will now be on a Friday
rather than on a Thursday. Thank you for your support with this. It is so good for the children’s confidence to
talk to their peers about the items they bring in.

If you have any worries or concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to send an email, or write a little
note in your child’s communication book.

We look forward to another great term!

Mrs C Bourner
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